

# **4-H ENROLLMENT**

REQUIRED ANNUALLY FOR ALL PARTICIPANTS















All participants - youth and adult volunteers - who intend on participating in 4-H events, activities, competitions, meetings, etc. in the 2025-2026 program year.

Mini 4-H: Kindergarden - 2nd grade

4-H: 3rd - 12th grade





## WHAT?

All participants must enroll annually on 4-HOnline at v2.4honline.com. If you already have a profile, use that instead of creating a new one.

#### WHEN?

Enrollment for the 2025-2026 program year opens on October 1, 2025.

Our target enrollment date is January 15, 2026. After that date, you can still enroll! But, all communications from the Extension office will switch over to the 2025-2026 program year database on January 16th. That means if you don't enroll by January 15th, you will not receive emails or postcards until your enrollment is completed.

### WHERE?

V2.4HONLINE.COM

### WHY?

4-HOnline is the enrollment platform utilized statewide. It stores contact information, emergency contacts, medical details, trainings, and other important information. It is also the platform used to register for various 4-H events.

#### **FAQS:**



Unsure of what club to choose? No worries! Select "Contact Me to Learn About Clubs." The Extension Office will reach out with more information.

Don't know what project to choose? That's fine! Select one that's closest to your interest. You can add/edit projects leading up to fair (except for animal projects, which has a



deadline of May 15th). More information on each project can be found in the Handbook, on our website, or on the state Extension website.



What if I can't remember my password and I'm unable to reset it?

Contact the Extension Office to assist you in resetting it.





